
Meeting of finance sub-committee held on 6th January 2014 at 7.00pm  

 

Present:  Alison Richey (Chair),Richard King, Peter Rawlinson, Tim Oliver and Heather James(Clerk) 

 

1. The purpose of the meeting was to discuss the figures for the budget/Precept following the 

meeting on 18th November 2013 when Cllr Richard King was unable to attend. 

2. The figures were discussed and approved , the Clerk is to fill in paperwork and send through to 

ABC before 24th January 2014. 

3. It was decided a newsletter would be produced in February to highlight the Precept/budget for 

villagers. 

4. The Clerk and the Chairman finalised the figures to be sent out to all Cllrs ready for the Parish 

Council meeting on Tuesday 7th January. 

 


